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SUMMARY
Directs administrator of Oregon Prescription Drug Program to cooperate with State of California in
bulk purchase of prescription drugs. Requires administrator to solicit cooperation from California no
later than December 31, 2019, and to report to interim committees of Legislative Assembly by
December 1 of each year, beginning in 2020, on California's response to solicitation.

Declares emergency, effective on passage.
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